
 

 

Fundraising Team 

Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

Steelhouse Lane 

Birmingham 

B4 6NH  

        13th March 2016  

 
 
Dear Birmingham Children's Hospital 
 
I enclose a grant of £1,000 from Penguins Against Cancer to you, to be used to provide cancer care in your 
excellent institution.  Penguins Against Cancer is a registered charity which raises awareness of cancer, and 
makes grants to support cancer research, treatment and hospices. We continue to stage numerous sporting 
and social events with the aim of making altruism fun. The enclosed grant, proposed by Shay Reading and 
me, is in support of the Scholefield family, and was made possible by the extraordinary generosity of, 
amongst others, Rob Hone, Nigel White, Susannah Roughton, Marcus Field and Cameron and Caroline 
Small.   
 
The Penguins are shortly to embark on the annual fundraising contest of body against road which is the Fleet 
half marathon.  Although this year's team is slightly down on numbers, we have offset this by judicious carbo 
loading, resulting in the net mass of the team being similar to that of last year.  We will also be undertaking 
the 'Big Waddle' in May which will see Penguins of all ages getting very muddy by undertaking a demanding 
cross country course through lovely Berkshire countryside.   
 
Further detail is available at our website:  www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk. Please visit the website, you 
may even enjoy it.   

I would be most grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this letter and let us know how the money has 
been spent.  

Best Wishes and Good Luck with the superb work you do.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Charlie Beardmore, on behalf of: 

Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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